
 
September 6 
No School—Labor Day 
 
September 14—15 
PTO Chick Fil A Day 
 
September 15 
Fall Picture Day 
 
September 18 
CCSD Veteran’s and Military  
Appreciation Football Game 
at Legacy Stadium 
 
September 21 
Run for Funds Day 
 
September 28 
PTO Meeting 6:00 pm 
 
October 2 
Cardboard Challenge—
SHHS 
 
 
 
 

Canyon Creek Community: 
 
Thank you for your support in such a successful start to our school 
year! From Meet-and-Greet to Back to School Night we have appreci-
ated getting to know you and your children. The partnerships we 
forge now will go a long way in continuing the success throughout the 
school year! 
 
Covid Reporting: 
 
 The uncertainty of Covid 19 continues to present challenges in our 
lives. We have had a handful of Covid positive cases confirmed and I 
would like to take this opportunity to explain the reporting process 
that is in place across the district: 
 

1. As positive cases are reported to us, we communicate, through 
a ConnectEd email, to the grade level families affected. 
Names of individuals reported as positive are not disclosed 
as this information is confidential and protected by law. 

 
2. Contact tracing and guidance for quarantines are conducted by 

Tri-County Health. If a quarantine is required for any indi-
vidual, or group of students, it will be communicated to us 
through Tri-County. We, in turn, will contact individuals or 
groups of the need to quarantine based on Tri-County’s guid-
ance. 

 
3. Our school nurse works with families to report Covid positive 

cases within our community. She no longer contact traces 
with the principal as this role has been replaced by Tri-
County health. Please DO call the school with questions or 
concerns about your child’s health.  

 
4. If your child(ren) exhibit any of the following symptoms, 

please keep them at home and contact the school: 
 
a) sore throat  f.) muscle/body aches 
b) cough   g.) fatigue 
c)fever   h.) nausea/vomiting 
d)head-ache  i.) loss of taste/smell 
e)Runny nose/congestion 

 
We appreciate your partnership in keeping our students and staff 
as safe as possible! 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Michael Chipman 

Michael Chipman, Principal 
www.canyoncreek.ccsd.k12.co.us 
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We’d like to welcome our new Librarian,  
Timothy Hernandez! 
 
He is planning some fun celebrations in  the  
library this year.  Below are a couple of events he 
is going to talk with the students about during the 
month of September. 

BUS PARKING 
 

Please DO NOT park at the curb just past the 2nd cross-
walk.  Our Special Needs buses need a safe place to pick up 
their riders.  In the coming weeks we will have signs mark-
ing this area.  We appreciate your cooperation and 
assistance! 





PTO 







On Wednesday September 8th, we 
are having a big "lucky Lunch Tray Day" in the Cafe. One child from 
each grade will get the "lucky" tray and receive a pizza prize. The kids 
need to eat with us to be part of the giveaway. 

News from the Cafeteria 



A Quilt of Valor created by our 4th grade teacher, Janet Burgeson, 
will be presented to a distinguished Veteran at the program  
preceding the football game! 

Congratulations Mrs. Burgeson! 







Friendly Reminders 
 

 

 Office hours are 7:30 am—4:00 pm 

 

 There are no dogs allowed on school grounds 

 Our attendance line is 720-886-3695.  This is a  

    24-hour service provided for your convenience in  

    order to notify the school of an absence or late 

    arrival. 

 

 Please do not drop your students off before  

    7:45 am.  We do not have adult supervision for  

    them prior to 7:45 am.  If they are having breakfast  

    in the cafeteria, they may arrive at 7:30 am. 

 

 For snow delay or school closure information call 

720-554-4701. 

 

 Go to our school website,  

    canyoncreek.cherrycreekschools.org for calendars,  

     schedules and valuable information. 






